
Bexar County 
Emergency Services District No. 1 

Public Notice 
November 9, 2024 

9:30 A.M. 

 
This notice is to inform the public that members of the Bexar County Emergency Services 

District No. 1 will take part in the City of Converse Veterans Parade on November 9, 2024 

beginning at 9:30 A.M.  

 

While a quorum of Board members may be in attendance, no ESD No. 1 business will be 

conducted. 

 

 
The above notice was posted at the Bexar County Courthouse and at the District’s office 
located at 8275 FM 78, Suite 2, Converse, Texas 78109 before 9:00 A.M. November 6, 2024. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


